
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
DATE: January 13, 2014 
 
TO:  Regional Workforce Board (RWB) Executive Directors 
 
FROM: Lois A. Scott, Chief, Bureau of One-Stop and Program Support 
 
SUBJECT: Minimum Wage Increase Effective January 1, 2014 

 
 
This memo is to follow up on the minimum wage notice published December 31, 2013. Effective 
January 1, 2014, Florida’s minimum wage increased from $7.79 to $7.93. In addition to its impact to 
the Welfare Transition and Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Programs, the increase applies to the 
Workforce Investment Act and the Wagner-Peyser Act Programs. Please ensure that job orders and 
job placements are in compliance with the minimum wage laws in Florida.  
 
Please share this memorandum with the appropriate staff and providers in your regions. The 
updated minimum wage poster, required to be posted in all full-service One-Stop Career Centers, is 
available at: http://www.floridajobs.org/minimumwage/Announcement_2014.pdf. 
 
LAS/cnn 
 
cc:  Scott Fennell 
      Tom Clendenning  
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